Dear Parishioners and Others,

I hope you have all managed to stay cool this week. Our school has broken up this week and we wish the staff and pupils an enjoyable and refreshing break.

Here is the bulletin for this week. Also included as attachments are:

- The Activity Sheet for August
- Missalette for 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time
- An article that the One World Group has received from Reaching the Unreached
- A Flyer about the lay-led Root and Branch Synod
- A poster advertising the forthcoming Pilgrimage to Harvington Hall Shrine of the English
 Martyrs
- Details from CARE about an online prayer gathering on The Assisted Dying Bill

There are no masses on Saturday morning, Monday at noon, nor Tuesday at 9.am next week, as Fr Naz is away for a few days. Sam and I will be contactable through the parish office should you need information/help.

We welcome Fr Stephen Squires who will be saying the Saturday 6pm and Sunday 10.am masses.

Blessings Always,

Anne

Parish Administrator
St Joseph's Parish
125 Newtown Road
Malvern
WR14 1PF
01684 574250
If you need to send a message to the Parish Office, please email us directly at

<u>stjoseph.malvern@rcaob.org.uk</u>
St Joseph's Parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Charity No. 234216

Any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Email may be susceptible to data corruption, interception, unauthorised amendment, viruses and unforeseen delays, and we do not accept liability for any such data corruption, interception, unauthorised amendment, viruses and delays or the consequences thereof. Accordingly, this email and any attachments are opened at your own risk.

© 2021 OPAS Parish Database. All rights reserved.